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Wednesday 6th January 2021 

Dear Parents,  

 We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued 

support and commitment to your child’s education during this challenging time. As a 

school, we are continually reviewing how our teachers can provide the best home 

learning experience for your child. Starting from Monday 11th January, years 4, 5 and 

6 will be teaching lessons live via Microsoft TEAMS from 8:45am to 12pm. 

Over the next two days, you will receive the necessary log in details and a 

timetable from your child’s class teacher. TEAMS can be downloaded from both apple 

and android app stores free of charge and can be used on devices such as: 

• Laptop 

• Tablet 

• Xbox 

• Playstation 

• Mobile phone (Teachers will be using PowerPoint presentations which may be 

significantly reduced in size if your child is using a mobile phone) 

I have also attached a copy of our Acceptable Use Policy, please can you 

ensure you and your child have read the policy. The office will be sending a consent 

form via ParentMail that will need to be completed. The office will also be contacting 

parents about collecting pencil cases and some of the children’s workbooks to 

encourage children to give a similar level of effort and presentation to their home 

learning as they would their school learning.  

If you have any questions or queries, please feel free to email the school office 

(admin@sjrc.co.uk) and a member of staff will be in contact at the earliest 

convenience.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Welsh 

Key Stage Two Leader 
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